Betty Gil <bettyg@uri.edu>

12:44 PM (36 minutes ago) 🐒



to Betty, mebaer, I

I am forwarding the below message on behalf of URI Mail Services. If you have any questions, please contact Mary Strawderman at x42861 or msilvia@uri.edu

Thank you, Betty Gil Director of Purchasing University of Rhode Island 10 Tootell Rd. Kingston, RI 02881 Ph 401-874-2310 Fx 401-874-2306

URI Mail Services will continue to use our own Fed Ex account only until March 24, 2017. Please feel free to send URI Mail Services your shipment(s) that require express delivery or for which you would like tracking.

If you have your own Fed Ex account, the old contract ended. In order for you obtain your own UPS account you will need to contact Maureen Baer @ UPS. Her contact information is as follows:

Maureen Baer 717-329-0049 mebaer@ups.com

If you already have an existing UPS account, you will need to contact her with that account information so that you will receive the same discounts offered on the MPA.

Please feel free to send any small packages to me in the meantime. I will have an active Fed Ex account until 3/24/17 in order to process overnight shipments.

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me.

Thank you.
Mary Strawderman
URI Mail Services
6 Rhody Ram Way
401-874-2861